
April 2018

The weekends of NFTD #58 are upon us! Please keep 
the Rectors, the Spiritual Directors, the team 
members, the candidates who God has chosen for 
NFTD #58, and all their families  in your prayers.

Jesus loves you, and so do we!
David and Cathi Poole
NFTD, Newsletter Couple



FROM THE CHAIRMAN:
NFTD Community, Family and Friends,
As of February 11, 2018, I was ordained as a minister for
Christ and have preached a few times at my church;
Fellowship @ Midway Church. I have contacted Tres Dias
International and informed them of my present situation of
being chairman for this community that I love, and being
obedient to the calling in ministry. International’s firm
recommendation was that I be replaced within 6 months.
After much prayer, discussions with advisors, and reading
our By-laws and Policies and Procedures the only option is
for me was to resign as Chairman. I did just that at the P.O.
on March 3 @11:35am. However, I will gladly remain as
your Chairman for NFTD until my replacement is put in
place. As a dear friend of mine said to me: You are not
resigning, you are just being reassigned.
Thank you for your prayers, Barry Mason, Chairman
P.S. My intention is to continue to serve our Lord through 
NFTD in a different capacity as a clergy.  



Nomination for Chairman Replacement:
NFTD Community,
The NFTD Secretariat humbly requests your 
prayerful nomination for Chairman to replace our 
current Chairman, Barry Mason. All nominations 
must be received on or before April 30, 2018. 
Nominations received after April 30th will not be 
considered.
Qualifications for Chairman are:

1. Have previously served on the NFTD Secretariat
2. Have been a NFTD Rector
3. Shows leadership and organizational skills
4. Has been off the Secretariat for at least one year

Please pray for who God wants as our Chairman! 



Pescadore Orientation
We want to thank those that attended the
Pescadore Orientation (PO), that was held on
Saturday, March 3rd at Victory Fellowship
Church, Thomasville. It was a great time of
fellowship and learning.

The winner of the door prize was Miriam Safar.
Her team fees are paid!

If you missed it, don’t worry, there will be
another one in the late summer/fall of 2018.
You are encouraged to attend at least one PO
every two years, however your 4th day walk
will be strengthened greatly by attending all
4th day activities on a regular basis.

Thank you,

Your PO Couple

Rodney & Jessica Whitfield 



Our Rectors
Hello!! 

Well, the weekend is almost here. Our 6 team
meetings have been amazing! I'm looking forward
to this weekend.

I believe God is going to do great things on the
men's weekend as well as the ladies'. I believe
there is a lot of excitement in the community, and
on the teams as to what is going to happen.

I would like to continue to encourage everyone to
participate in the fourth day activities, sendoff,
serenade, closings, sequelas and victory
breakfast!

One final word for the upcoming weekends--
HOLD ON!! I love you guys and again thank you
for the opportunity to serve as rector for #58.

Dios los bendiga,

Tim Martin, Rector #58

Remember how excited you were in high school
when you realized that the boy or girl you liked-
liked you as well. You could imagine spending your
whole life with that person and never tiring of being
together. Well, I have the greatest news ever for
you. There is someone in love with you who thinks
of you more than the grains of sand on the beach.
He has endless strength and power to
accommodate your every need, and solve every
problem. He has endless wealth, and is preparing
to come and get you and take you to a place to live
where even the streets are made of gold. He has
chosen you as His precious Bride.

In a few short weeks now, we will see the
transformation of 36 women as they realize how
very precious they really are to Jesus. We, the team
of NFTD#58, get to be reminded as well, and be
part of the miracle. Praise the Lord! Please
continue to pray as if it were your wife, mother, or
sister going through this weekend. With great joy
we shall watch Jesus give them beauty for ashes,
the oil of joy for mourning, and place on them the
garment of praise for the spirit of heaviness all for
HIS GLORY!!!

De Colores,  

Kay King, Thankfully Your Rector for NFTD#58 
Beauty for Ashes



Sponsorship
Sponsors. 

Send off for the men is Thursday April 5th doors open at 5:00pm. Please have your Candidate there as early as possible so we 
can get them checked in. 

Men’s closing is Sunday April 8th if you are not serving on the weekend you can not go onto the campground until 5pm; no
earlier. Please don’t forget to come and pick up your new Pescadores!

Send off for the women is Thursday, April 19th doors open at 5:00pm. Again, please have your Candidate there as early as 
possible so we can get them checked in and ready to go. 

Women’s closing is Sunday April 22nd if you are not serving on the weekend you can not go onto the campground until 5pm; 
no earlier. Please don’t forget to come and pick up your new Pescadores!

We appreciate your Sponsorship!  Daddy God is gonna move in some mighty ways on North Florida Tres Dias Weekend 
Number 58! 

Please remember to keep our Rectors, the teams and most of all the Candidates in your daily prayers. 

In Christ Love for His Church,

Wendell and Annie Tillman

Pre-Weekend Couple, NFTD 



Sequelas
There will be NO sequela in April. Our next sequela
will be the VICTORY SEQUELA on May 19th @ 6 PM at
Connect Assembly of God in Thomasville: 2123 Smith
Avenue, Thomasville, GA 31792.

It will be a covered dish dinner, so bring enough for
your family plus one.

Childcare will be provided, but registration must be
made by Wednesday, May 16th @ 5 PM. Registration
for childcare can be made on our website - NFTD.org.

If you have any questions my number is 850-545-
5772 please leave a message.

Thank you 🌈

Lee and Theresa Williams

NFT Fourth Day Couple



Golf Tournament

It’s not to late to get involved with our Golf Tournament. It 
will be held on Saturday, May 12th in Cairo, GA.

We are still in need of Sponsors for the tournament. If you 
are interested in sponsoring, or if you have any questions 
please contact any member of the Secretariat.

We will need many volunteers the day of the tournament. 
If you are able to help please contact Lynn Martin; 

229-224-7058.




